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As a 43 year food service operator in Tigard, Oregon, I am deeply concerned that 

you would consider having small business that is not associated with unions pay 

strike benefits with increased unemployment insurance cost. The national average for 

the margins in our industry at 3 to 5%! The entire concept goes against 

unemployment rights as we know them and the intent. 

.  

Please vote no, or continue to put small business out of business. 


